
To facilitate the road resurfacing and re-alignment works on Fanling Highway southbound between Wo Hop Shek and Ho Ka Yuen, the 

section of Fanling Highway southbound between So Kwun Po Road Roundabout and Lam Kam Road Interchange will be temporarily 

closed from 00:30 a.m. to 05:30 a.m. on 26 August 2018. During the road closure period, the affected vehicles on Fanling Highway      

southbound heading for Tai Po and Kowloon will be diverted via So Kwun Po Road roundabout, So Kwun Po Road eastbound, Jockey 

Club Road southbound, Wo Hing Road eastbound, Tai Wo Service Road West southbound, Tai Po Road ï Tai Wo Section southbound, Lam 

Kam Road Interchange back to Tolo Highway southbound. Vehicles from Sheung Shui heading to Tai Wo, Yuen Leng, Kau Lung Hang and 

Tong Hang Tung will be diverted via So Kwun Po Road Roundabout, Jockey Club Road, Pak Wo Road, Tai Wo Service Road West,       

Kau Lung Hang Vehicular Bridge connecting to an existing village road. Appropriate traffic aids will be erected on site. Motorists are ad-

vised to follow the instructions on site and drive in utmost care.  

Please see below details the temporary full lane road closure: 

00:30 a.m. to 05:30 a.m. on 26 August 2018 
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Highways Department will closely monitor the traffic conditions and implement any necessary measures to ensure the traffic impacts are kept to a minimum. 
Should you have any enquiries, please call the 24-hour hotline: 8208 2230. 


